
  Calling All Singers, Actors and Wannabes! 
 

Have you always wanted to participate in a musical? 
Or maybe you want to get BACK into musical theater? 

Well, do we have an opportunity for you! 
 

Come and join us for  
Sermon on the Plain,  

A musical based on Luke’s Gospel. 

 
Singers of all ages are welcome!  

(Children under 12 with parent participant.) 
 

Rehearsals on Mondays in October and November,  
and January 8 through mid-February. 

6:30pm at St. Joan of Arc 
Note: NO REHEARSALS DURING THE HOLIDAYS! 

Come, or send a friend. 
(!!!Men are especially needed!!!) 

 
For more information, call 
Rita Pisano 828-582-5223 

Or see Rita after Mass 


